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The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: William Frost 
Submission Time: Jun 14 2025  1:49PM 
Email: Frostwelding@gmail.com 
Telephone: 208-484-9676 
Address: 2109 W Silver Creek Dr 
Nampa, ID 83686 
 
Name of Utility Company: Intermountain Gas Co. 
 
Case ID: INT-G-25-02 
 
Comment: "As a retired senior citizen, born 72 years ago in Nampa, Idaho and working my 
whole life in Idaho, I feel that this rate increase is not fair to those of us which have spent 
our entire lives here. 
The letter which I received 6/13/2025 states, “The main drivers of this rate increase are 
unprecedented growth in our service area.” 
Then make those responsible pay for this growth! It will slow it down and that will be fair!" 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Karl Moxley 
Submission Time: Jun 14 2025  6:23PM 
Email: karl@moxley.tech 
Telephone: 208-888-5458 
Address: 10440 W Rockwood Street 
Boise, ID 83704 
 
Name of Utility Company: Intermountain Gas Company 
Case ID: INT-G-25-02 
 
Comment: “Dear Public Utilities Commission,  
 
Intermountain Gas Company has kindly informed their customers that they are requesting 
a rate increase of 11.46% for residential customers. Intermountain states that the increase 
is needed due to infrastructure investments resulting in increased depreciation expense.  
 
In essence, Intermountain Gas is asking for a rate increase so customers can pay them 
more while they enjoy increased economies of scale and larger tax write-offs. This rationale 
is absolutely ludicrous and is an excellent example of corporate greed that we can use as 
an object lesson to teach to our children to help them remember what happened 
economically in this era. 
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We hope that the PUC will please consider the above economic fact as they consider 
Intermountain's request. Thank you in advance for denying or considerably reducing the 
amount of the allowed increase.” 
 
Best regards, 
 
Karl and Carol Ann Moxley 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 


